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I do not stand behind this initiative - I believe there is a better more pro-active way to 

address homelessness, not something that simply enables them to stay homeless 

and have rights to do what they want in public space and sue if their space is 

disturbed.  I believe if anyone is receiving public assistance of any form there should 

be a fair exchange for services/products provided/received.  This aides in people 

maintaining dignity and self esteem.  


